Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science

Notice

For Second Year learners of IT and CS

NMFC/DEP-| ILVAUG2024 Date:20" August 2024

We are pleased to announce that Department of BSc. IT and CS is conducting a Workshop on
“Ethical Hacking” for Second Year students of Information Technology and Computer
Science. This intensive three-day workshop will provide participants with hands-on
experience and in-depth knowledge of ethical hacking techniques. Interested students are
required to enroll for this workshop by filling the form and making the payment of Rs.500/-
in the Degree college office 103, Ground Floor.

Agenda:
» Overview of Ethical Hacking
* Hands-on experience

» Practical Applications and Examples
e Q&A Session

Program Details:

Resource person: Vaibhav Khadelwal, SCIENOX TECHNOLOGIES PVT LTD (Founder
and CTO

Dates: Monday, 2™ September 2024 to Wednesday, 4™ September 2024
Workshop Venue: Computer Lab, 3™ Floor.
Duration:12 hours course.

Last date for Payment: Friday,30™ August 2024

Monday, 2" September 2024 4 hours e e
Tuesday,3™ September 2024 4 hours
Wednesday, 4" September 2024 4 hours

Don't miss this opportunity to enhance your Ethical Hacking skills!
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